
Friday 22nd May 

We’ve made it to Friday –yippee! And it is half term next week which means I 

will not be calling you or setting any work for you. I would like you to spend 

some time doing what you enjoy doing during the week and maybe try to 

practise your times-tables and reading so your brain does not stop working!  I 

am hoping the good weather continues so I can play in the garden with my 

family and eat ice-lollies.  

To all our Islamic families – I wish you Eid Mubarak for this weekend.  

During the holidays it will be Georgia’s birthday, so ….. 

 

     

                     …GEORGIA 

 

 

 

 

 

English 

Today we are learning how to write a formal report on badgers. Follow the link 

below to find the learning clips and planning help for this. You can always send 

me a photo of the report to office@ivingswoodacademy.org – I would love to 

read them.  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/znc26v4  

Maths 

Today we are using all the division and multiplication skills from this week to 

now solve some problems. Follow the link below to watch the learning clip and 

then complete the White Rose sheet in your book. Well done everyone.   

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-3/  

Take care, 

Mrs C Flynn       
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